
It's sad that a handful of boaters can unduly affect not only every other boater on the river, but the habit and shoreline as well. 
Terribly sad that boaters with heavy boats can't admit the harm they're doing and take serious action. In yesterdays hearings, many 
claimed that they wanted more science. If they want more science, then they need to pay for it and get it done. Quit talking about it 
as if it will just magically happen. It shouldn't be paid for by the folks who aren't doing any harm. Instead of hiring lobbyist, the 
boating community should put their money where their mouth is and pay for some studies. They might possibly resolve this issue 
and the handful of boaters who believe they aren't causing any harm can have the information they need to move on to a body of 
water that isn't so narrow. 


